- : ' u . “‘Regulatery .. . Tt O
Commongalth Edison ‘ o - re Cy
One First National Plaza, Chicago, Wlinois - :
Address Reply to: Post Oifice Box 767

Chicago, lilinois 60690 :

April 5, 1974

Mr.. Paul F. Collins, Chief

Operator Licensing Branch V - : , ﬂPR L1974
‘Directorate of Licensing _ ' o US, ATOMIT Encgay
- Office of Regulation o TRIT

Rezulaiay

~U.S. Atomic Energy Commission I i Yail Secticy

Washington, D. C. 20545

Subjectﬁ Dresden, Quad—Cltles and - 21on Stations

50- 304

~Dear Mr. Collins:

In response to your letter dated March 26, 1974
attached is a copy of the revised program. - This revision

- includes the information contained in the November 20, 1973

program, the supplement dated March- 13, 1974, and the revisions
in your March 26, 1974 letter. All revisions to the November 20,
1973 ‘nrmr:m ~area. Anddoated - 'hv ‘a-har in +the Taft hand m-\v-gln.

This rev1sed program replaces.completely the November 20, 1973
program and the ‘March 13, 1974 supplement. This revised program
will be implemented immediately; however it is requested it
become fully effective May 1, 1974 to allow orderly incorporat ion

"of the revisions from your March 26, 1974 letter.

One 51gned or1g1na1 and 79 copies of this report are
submitted for your use.

Very truly yours,

J. S. Bbel

Boiling Water Reactors

Nuclear Licensing Administrator





